

CEMA Newsletter

December 2022

In This Issue

- President's Message
- CEMA Board Members
- Jurisdictional Review
- CEMA Golf Tournament
- CEMA Holiday Luncheon
- Upcoming Meetings/ Social Events
- Member Services
- Message from the CEMA Board

Contact Us

www.cemaedmonton.com
cemacoordinator@gmail.com

President's Message

Hello everyone! Well what a year it has been, we had our first Golf tournament and Holiday luncheon in over three years and the support from all of you was well and truly received.

We look forward to what the New Year brings. I would like to wish you all a happy holiday and a prosperous new year from myself and the CEMA board.

- Lee Deakin, CEMA President

CEMA Board Members

President Lee Deakin

Vice President Gail Hickmore

Secretary-Treasurer Shawn Wall

Directors Amanda McDonald

Christine Baurenschmidt

James Cuddihy Josh Koehli Melissa Ziober Robert Kuziw Satya Gadidasu Steve Goodwin

Doug Sernecky

Executive Coordinator Chrisy Burton

A special thank you to outgoing Director, Mordecai Baba, for his contributions and commitment to the CEMA Board.

Visit our website <u>About Us|Board Members</u> for Board Member contact information and their bios.

Jurisdictional Review

CEMA recognizes the stresses and strains that have been brought on with regards to the Jurisdictional review and <u>Bulletin 22</u>. If you have any questions or concerns they can be sent to review.support@edmonton.ca

CEMA Golf Tournament

Thank you to everyone who attended the 32nd Annual CEMA Golf Tournament on Friday, August 26, 2022 - it was a great turn out and everyone had a lot of fun. A special thank you to the organizing committee - Gail Hickmore, Amanda McDonald, Josh Koehli, Mordecai Baba, and Chrisy Burton.

CEMA Holiday Luncheon

Thank you to everyone who attended the CEMA Holiday luncheon on Wednesday, December 7th. A special thank you to our special guests, Andre Corbould, City Manager and John Dowds, City Chaplain for attending and taking time out of their busy schedules to share inspirational stories and updates as we move into 2023.

Congratulations to all the winners of the draw prizes!

CEMA has made a donation of \$500 each on behalf of its members to Kids with Cancer Society, Santa's Anonymous, Edmonton Food Bank, and Edmonton Meals on Wheels

Upcoming Meetings/Social Events

We are looking at planning an after work social event in February and our Annual General meeting in April - further details to follow.

Member Services

Visit our website under <u>Member Services</u> to learn about all the services offered to CEMA members.

Have you heard of the *Edmonton Civic Employees Charitable Assistance Fund?* Check it out <u>here</u> to learn more including the benefit of post-secondary scholarships for your dependents.

Message from the CEMA Board

Thank you to all our members for your continued support in 2022. Wishing everyone a year filled with good health and happiness! Happy Holidays!